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lg December 1957 

To Minister L. Hoon Kim, Manila 

~rom the President 

No. 73 

I am departinr, for Chinhae today for a 

short rest and expect to stay there over the 

Christmas holidays. Thank you for your two letters 

of 8 December and news cuttings. 

It is distressing to read that one of our 

foreien service employees is oblivious to the 

sir.ht of our flag flying up-side down and has no 

knowledge of its history and the meaninr; of its 

figures. I am issuing a stronr instruction to the 

Foreign Ministry to ensure that all personnel be 

well informed about our ilag. 

You have no doubt read that Mr. Limb has. 

been appointed to succeed you as Consul General in 

\~Sydney, Australia, 
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